
Jason to present at NSCA Coaches conference 

Posted on 11/28/2017 

 

We are proud to announce that Jason Masek will be presenting at the annual NSCA Coaches 

conference in Jan 2018. Click here for more information and details on the NSCA Coaches 

conference. 

https://www.nsca.com/Coaches2018/ 
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